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Sent by Electronic Mail and RESS Filing  

July 2, 2015 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (“OSEA”)  

Participation in Technical Conference on July 6-7, 2015 

Board File No. EB 2015-0029 and EB 2015-0049  

OSEA will participate in the Technical Conference on July 6 - 7, 2015.   

OSEA’s questions will focus on evidence about:  

 the cost-benefit analysis of: 

■ solar thermal  

■ ground source heat pumps  

 the status of Union Gas Limited’s efforts to incorporate the 2009 expanded mandate letters into 

DSM plans and programs 

 the status of Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.’s efforts to incorporate the 2009 expanded mandate 

letters into DSM plans and programs.  

We anticipate that OSEA’s questions will take approximately 15 minutes.  

Yours truly,  

 
Joanna Vince 

cc: Nicole Risse, Executive Director, OSEA 

Marion Fraser, Fraser & Company  
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